
 
Hartlip Highways Plan: Update 19th May 2021 
 
Hartlip Parish Council confirmed its wish to KCC Highways to go ahead with the 
scheme proposed which residents had been appraised of. 
 
KCC Highways then arranged the required public consultation. This consultation 
period ended Monday 3rd May 2021. 
 
A large number of letters of support were submitted to KCC.  
Three letters of objection were submitted.  
Any letter of objection prompts the need for the implementation of a procedure by 
KCC Highways which has delayed final consideration of the matter by them. 
Consequently, the scheme’s implementation is delayed. 
 
If approved and implemented, the scheme will reduce the speed limit in The Lower 
Hartlip Road, Munns Lane and Hollow Lane from 60mph to 40mph and in The Street 
from 30mph to 20mph. 
The Parish Council will then reset the Highways Plan to investigate what may/may 
not be possible starting by looking at Mill Lane. 
 

 


